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Public Notification of Planned Activity 

June 5, 2021 

 

In accordance with Paragraph 1 of the South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental 

Control (“DHEC”) Order dated May 7, 2021 and New-Indy Catawba LLC’s (“New-Indy”) Public 

Notification Plan dated May 17, 2021, New-Indy presents the following Public Notification.    

 

Description of Planned Activity:  

New-Indy intends to temporarily remove a portion of the steam stripper for maintenance.   

New-Indy anticipates that this activity will take less than 24 hours.  The activity will require New-

Indy to cease use of the stripper until the portion requiring maintenance is removed.  Once 

removal is complete, New-Indy will restart and resume regular use of the stripper at its current 

operating rate.  The portion removed from the stripper will be reattached once maintenance is 

complete. 

The condensate collected during the outage will be temporarily hard piped to the ASB in a manner 

previously communicated to and approved by DHEC. 

 

Purpose of Planned Activity: 

The purpose of the planned activity is to perform maintenance on a portion of the stripper, which 

will allow for reliable and efficient operation.     

 

Date of Planned Activity: 

The activity will begin and be completed on Tuesday, June 8, 2021.  

 

Contact Information: 

New-Indy may be reached at catawba.info@new-indycb.com concerning this activity.   


